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Dear Parents and Carers 

Another half-term has flown by and I think it would be fair to say that it has been a 

particularly busy one, but much more importantly a successful one for Chenies. I 

would like to thank the teachers and all the other staff for their hard work and  

commitment this term and I hope they can rest, relax and recharge fully over the 

break ready for Autumn 2. 

Mrs Tillyer took and handful of Year 5 students to the Art of Brilliance conference at 

Green Park. At the moment everything seems a little hush-hush, but I am led to  

believe that they are planning a secret activity, we await their action in eager  

anticipation.  

We said a sad farewell on Wednesday to a much loved member of the Chenies 

team, Julie Lisley, our wonderful Kitchen Supervisor. She will be greatly missed by 

the children and the team here. This has left a vacancy which I am pleased to say 

has been filled by a new recruit to the Chenies team, Penny Thatcher, who starts after 

half-term. 

Another sporty week with Griffin at Dr Challoners for a football and netball tournament  

on Thursday, I’m sure that they are having a great time. NEWSLFLASH: Chenies Netball 

Team 1 (Luke, Oliver Hutton, Wenessa, Taryn, Bella, Anastasia and Isabella Esposito) won 

the Netball tournament! 

Our Under 10 (Year 5) football team played away at Great Missenden on Wednesday, we 

lost, narrowly, 2-0. However this result does not do justice to the extraordinary effort 

that the team put in, especially when we down a player and it was 7 vs 6 for the entire 

second half. It was by some margin the best performance this season. Well done Oliver, 

Adam, Dawid, Sophie, Jonathan, Gus and Alex. 

 

Have a safe and happy half-term. 

 

Best wishes. 

 

Jonathan Hook 

Head Teacher 
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Attendance - target 96% 

 

 

Well done Sprites & Phoenix this week. 

Sprites -  100% Phoenix - 100% 

Pegasus -  98.8% Griffin - 95% 

Well done to all our star achievers this week: 

 

 English Maths Star of the Week 

Sprites Renee Gardeva Elora Williams Isobel Gallagher 

Phoenix  Elena Adams Frankie Schulein Laycie Henderson 

Pegasus  Rosie Pluck Anna Scarpellini-Lind Akram Khafagi 

Griffin  Alice Taylor-Wheeler Isabella Rolnick Jayesh Board 

Proudly Purple -  target 100% 

 

 

Well done Phoenix and Griffin, another improvement and 

above 90%. Another great week for Pegasus—thank you. 

Sprites -  N/A Phoenix - 100% 

Pegasus -  100% Griffin - 96% 
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Super Star Achiever Tea Party 

Harvest Assembly 

Griffin at Dr Challoners Netball & Football Event Art of Brilliance Conference 
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Head Teacher: Mr Jonathan Hook 

Chenies School Fund Registered Charity No: 1087531 

PTA:  

The Spooky Disco Party is on Friday, 3rd November from 5.30.  Please return the 
consent slip to the office if you wish your child to attend. 
 
 
 
 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun 

16 

Harvest Assembly 

(10) Parents  

Welcome 

17 

Pegasus  

Swimming  (pm) 

Parents Eve (3.30-

6.00) 

PTA AGM (7.00) 

18 19 

Griffin at DCHS 

sports event (am) 

Parents Eve (5.00 - 

8.00) 

20 

INSET DAY 

21 22 

 

23 

HALF TERM 

24 

HALF TERM 

25 

HALF TERM 

26 

HALF TERM 

27 

HALF TERM 

29 29 

30 31 

Active Creative 

morning club 

starts 8am 

1 

 

2 

 

3 

PTA Spooky Disco 

(5.30-7.30) 

4 5 

6 7 8 

Sprites Healthy 

Eating Tesco visit 

(am) 

9 10 11 12 

Diary Dates September/October 2017 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/389495774717722

